
Date:1-31-2020 

Dear Honorable Representative Doherty & Education Committee members, 
 

RE: Support for House Bill 4140  

  

My name is Daniel Powell and I have taught in Oregon's public schools for over 20 years. I have 
a had a handful of students that suffered from TBI and had difficulties in my music, math, and 
P.E. classes. The problem is, as a teacher, I don't often hear about why the student's problem 
behaviors increase or their test scores plummet, until a 504 or IEP meeting is held (often weeks 
too late). 
 

  
I support the above bill so that as a teacher "in the trenches", I can promptly find out if a 
student may have difficulty - before problems occur. Nothing beats pre-teaching and having the 
ability to anticipate intellectual and behavioral problems before they occur! 
 
 
 

Please support both the students an their teachers by initiating a timely accommodation form 
for public schools. It is a pressing need that should be addressed. 
  
Sincerely,  
Daniel Powell 

 

--  

Mr. Powell 

Musical Director Arts and Technology Academy & All High School Jazz Band 

541-790-5764   powell@4j.lane.edu 

Mr. Powell's Music Web Site:  https://sites.google.com/site/arttechband/ 

 

 

"Music is the healing force of the Universe" - Albert Ayler 
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